Prattville Junior High 
School Band

Dear Parents/Students:





October 31, 2022
We can not believe that we are already approaching the end of the 1st semester! It has flew by and we are so excited of the things to come! Your students are making great music! 
We wanted to let you know that we are working on a plan for all the students that do everything they are supposed to do throughout the year in this band room. This awesome REWARD will be for the students who turn in at least 85% of their practice logs, do not get their name written in our discipline log for behavior or disrespect, and bring their instrument plus required supplies every day to class. On October 31, we will start watching out for these things in the hopes that all of our students will be able to participate!!
We have so many students who are AMAZING every day and we want to take the take to honor and reward them!!

Musically yours,

Ashley Williams and Michael Wilson

PJHS Band Directors  

